
 

 

Stephen Perry 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank, 
London. 
SW1P 3GE 
 

 Direct line 08433 113720 
Brian.Hoy@enwl.co.uk 

 

13 August 2015 

Dear Stephen, 

Proposed licence modification 

In response to your consultation on the introduction of a new standard licence condition (SLC) 
52 and amendments to SLC 1 and 14, I can confirm that we do not wish to make any 
representations. 

As always, if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian Hoy 
Head of Market Regulation 
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